dem. NORTHWEST

=rI Kidney Centers

March 23, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

The individual carrying this letter is a vendor for Northwest Kidney Centers,
providing goods and services to maintain life-sustaining medical treatment
to our patients.

Travel to provide needed services, supplies, construction and maintenance
may be required during mandated curfew hours - for the bearer of this letter
and other co-workers and crew.

Please allow free travel without interruption to and from the dialysis
facilities, logistics center, and contracted hospitals.

If you require any further authorization or information, please contact the
Administrator on Call pager at (206) 969-1249.

Sincerely,
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Carrie McCabe
Chief Financial Officer



